
Dear Parents and Carers,

I am very much looking forward to seeing all the children and our wider school community at St Mary’s
Church on Monday morning for our Harvest Service. This is always a special occasion and it will be lovely

to gather together in thanks and celebration.
 

Harvest is an important time of year, not only in the Christian calendar but also as a broader reminder of
the many blessings we enjoy. It’s a time to give thanks for the food we have and to think about those who

may be less fortunate.
 

The children have been working hard over the past few weeks preparing their songs, readings and
prayers; I know they are eager to share what they’ve learned with you! It promises to be a wonderful

service and I hope as many of you as possible will be able to join us to support the children and celebrate
this important occasion together.

 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you on Monday morning.

 
Best wishes

 
Mr Farrell
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A message from Mr farrell

Please could all
children come to
school on Friday

11th October in PE
Kit



classroom news

Last week Class R were treated to their
second Mystery Guest this term. As we
are learning about people who help us
in our wider community, Nurse Harvey
came in to explain to the children his
role as a Paediatric Nurse in the ED.

He modelled how to use different
equipment to make a diagnosis and
bandaged a few willing volunteers.

Thank you Nurse Harvey, we are very
lucky to have such willing members of

the school community. If you would
like to volunteer your time to being a

Mystery Guest for Class R please
contact Mrs Keightley or Mrs Rowland

In year 2 we have been looking at maps
as an inspiration for art. We are

creating lots of different
representations of our route to school.
So far we have made our own felt maps
and created 3D representations of our

original drawings.



Harvest Festival is taking place on Monday 7th
October.

Children will need to come straight to St. Mary’s Church in
Godmanchester on the morning of the 7th Oct, between

8.50-9am. Any children who attend Breakfast Club will be
walked down by staff at 8.30am, so please ensure your

child is in school by this time. We will register children and
record their lunch option in church. We would be grateful

for any food donations to be brought to church (dried food
such as rice, pasta, tea, coffee, cereal, tinned food, etc.).

These will then be taken to the local Foodbank in
Godmanchester once they have been blessed by the vicar.
You are welcome to stay for the Harvest Festival service,
and if you are then able to assist in walking the children

back to school we would be most grateful. 

Forms
   Please could everyone

remember to complete the
Consent Form and Data

Collection Forms and return to
school 

Thank you

Monday 7th October - Harvest Festival 
Friday 18th October - Sign up sheet for parent consultations 
Wednesday 23rd October - Class R Grandparents Afternoon Tea 2pm
Wednesday 23rd October - Class 6 Residential Trip
Thursday 24th October - Class 5 Collective Worship
Monday 28th October - HALF TERM

upcoming events

SEND HINTS AND TIPS FROM MISS TAVENDER

SEND IS EVERYONE’S BUSINESS

Reminders and other news

This guidance has some useful information and tips for
parents. Here is the link:

https://www.cambslearntogether.co.uk/asset-library/ebsa-
parent-guide2.pdf


